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Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Mel <mhoneydu@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 1:04 PM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Subject: Proposed Fire Training Facility

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

  

 

Mr. Roakes 

 

As an active participant in the Deerbourne Community for over 25 years, I choose not to have the fire department 

practice facility located on or near Hickory Hill.  As a citizen, I certainly appreciate the services offered by our fire and 

police departments.  

 

However, the Deerbourne area is already bordered by railroad tracks that run behind our subdivision.  The smoke and 

noise from this proposed facility will not affect nearby residents but wildlife and property values as well, 

 

I have not been contacted by anyone regarding my input through flyers, text, email, or any other communication.   As a 

long term resident of Deerbourne, I am privy to any materials distributed in my area. I did not get any notice other than 

the meeting held at Boushall Moddle school by the fire department. 

 

We respectively ask that our voices to be heard. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Melody Gray 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


